Upton Gains Two EM1s
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New Upton Emergency Medical Technicians (EMTs) are (I-r) Amy Cook and Kelly Wozney. The women
completed their training in the last few months and comprise the whole of Upton's team. Conversations
during the Upton Town Council meetings about offering EMT training locally have been ongoing the

last two months. The community is forfunate to have these ladies volunteer for this extremely important
service.




